
2024 Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements 
Construction Update #5 – 7/3/2024 

What has happened during the past week? 
 21st Street, Brooke Lane, and Brooke Court  

o Remainder of storm sewer improvements are now complete.   
o Replacement of concrete curbing and driveway aprons is now complete.   

 17th Street  
o Removal and hauling away of existing road base material began.  
o The temporary watermain system is installed and has cleared bacteria testing. With weather delays and 

the 4th of July Holiday, connections to existing homes will be delayed until next week.  

 Pleasant Park 
o Removal of existing trail pavement and grading improvements began. 

 Highland Drive 
o Rehabilitations began on existing water main valves.  

What is scheduled for the week of July 8th? 

 21st Street, Brooke Lane, and Brooke Court  
o Grading and improvements to reclaimed street base material will take place in preparation for paving. 

 17th Street  
o Connections of individual homes to the temporary water system will be completed.  
o Utility improvements will begin, starting with sanitary sewer replacement.  

 Pleasant Park 
o Work will continue on grading trails and preparing trails for new pavement.  

 Highland Drive 
o Water main valve rehabilitations will continue and should be completed by the end of the week.  

Active Project Area Considerations 
 Please refrain from removing wooden survey stakes and parking on streets under construction from 7 AM to 7 PM. 

            
                     New curb being poured along Brooke Ln                                Stom sewer improvements on Brooke Ln 

Questions or Concerns?  Please Call the Hastings Engineering Department at (651) 480-2334  
Spread the Word & Subscribe to E-Updates!    

 TEXT MESSAGES……. Sign up for SMS text updates by texting 24STREETS to 888777 
 E-MAIL…………………… Sign up for email updates on the project website below 
 CITY WEBSITE………… www.hastingsmn.gov/2024Streets  
 HARD COPY……. In marked mailboxes near the project area as well as door tags for specific notices  

Note: No work is 
scheduled for July 

4th or July 5th. 


